
We hope you're doing well, and as always, thank you for trusting us with
your welding needs. We truly appreciate your business and the
relationships we've built over time.
Starting June 1 , 2025 we’ll be making a couple of small updates to our
billing:

st

We’ll now be charging portal-to-portal, which means an average of 30
minutes each way will be added to each invoice to account for drive
time, billed at $150.00 the hour.
We will be billing for time spent on drop-off and pick-up of materials
to and from our vendors at the same rate listed above.
Our shop welding rate will increase by $75 to help cover rising costs
in materials, fuel, and overhead expenses.

This is the first time we’ve adjusted our rates, and it’s not a decision we
made lightly. These changes will help us continue providing the level of
quality and reliability you’ve come to expect from us.
We’re grateful for your continued support and look forward to working
with you on your next project. If you have any questions, feel free to
reach out.

All the best,
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